Date: December 17,2024

NOTICE: Students of B.A. (Program) "Compute

I Applications" Semester-]

Subject: Change of Date for Practical Examination —

"Programming using
Python" (UPC: 2342201102)

This is to inform all concerned students that the practical examination titled
”Programming using Python" (UPC: 2342201102

). originally scheduled for 20/12/2024
(Friday), has been rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances,

The new date and details are as follows:
*  Date of Exam

* Reporting Time
* Venue

21/12/2024 (Saturday)
9:30 AM
Computer Laboratory pC

-15, Second Floor.
Department of Computer

Science
All other arrangements remain unchan ged.

Note: Students must carry the following items:
I. Admit Card

2. Student Identity Card

3. Practical file, if any
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